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December 18, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Advice No. IW-14-0030 
 
To: Illinois Commerce Commission 

527 East Capitol Avenue 
Springfield, Illinois 62794-9280 

 
This notification from Illinois Bell Telephone Company dba AT&T Illinois dba AT&T Wholesale is being 
made pursuant to AT&T Guidebook, Part 2, Section 8, Sheet 1. 
 
This proposal is to amend an offer effective January 3, 2015.  The amended offer was available to 
Carriers with eligible customers who received a marketing contact and were existing customers who 
subscribed to the Consumer’s Choice Plus package and have one of the Consumer’s Choice Plus billing 
codes on their existing account(s): PGOUC, PGOUO, PGOU4, PGOU5. The offer is valid on a maximum 
of two lines. 
  
Carriers with customers meeting the eligibility requirements may receive the offer until the Carrier’s 
customer makes changes to the service, moves, discontinues the package, disconnects service, or the 
package is no longer available. 
 
Effective January 3rd, 2015, Carriers with existing subscribers will receive a $14 bill credit. This credit will 
be adjusted in conjunction with any change to the retail credit. If the Carrier’s customer discontinues the 
CCE package, no further bill credits will be issued.  This offer may not be combined with any other offers, 
including retention, save offers, and any offers providing a monthly recurring discount or credit. 
 
Any questions and correspondence regarding this filing should be directed to Barbara D. Jacobs– 
Director-Regulatory who may be reached at: 
 

AT&T Illinois 
225 West Randolph Street, 27C 
Chicago, Illinois  60606 
Tel No:   (312) 551-9155 
Fax No:  (312) 727-4771 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Director-Regulatory 
 


